
About CFCPA
CFCPA  is  a  chapter  of  the  Florida  Crime  Prevention
Association.  Our  members  are  comprised  of  both  law
enforcement and business representatives who live and work in
Brevard, Lake, Orange, Osceola, Seminole and Volusia counties.
Our By-laws are available for review. We meet regularly to
share information on crime trends and remediation techniques
found effective against crime in our communities.

Monthly meetings are open to any law enforcement or business
personnel involved in crime prevention and security. We move
our meetings to different agencies and locations each month.
Please check the calendar for times, locations and maps.

The Central Florida Crime Prevention Association is a not-for-
profit and accepts donations.

Membership
Membership is available to any law enforcement agency or to
the private sector that is involved in crime prevention or
crime  prevention  related  business.  Regular  attendance  is
required to maintain an active membership. Your agency and/or
business  must  me  a  CFCPA  member  for  its  individuals  to
register.

Pending approval by the CFCPA Board of Directors, applicants
are entitled to attend the monthly meetings and participate in
other CFCPA events. Annual dues for the CFCPA are $20.00 per
person  for  non-agency  personnel  or  $100.00  per  agency  or
business with 6 members or more. Dues are due by the 30th of
each January. See Membership Information for more information.
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